## **Lily Paul**

From: Michelle Keller <makeller6611@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 2:46 PM

To: Lily Paul Subject: Beautification

## Lily,

I called on Friday concerning having my Troop plant flowers in the Kaukauna area. I did receive your follow up message yesterday. There are six girls in our troop ranging in ages from 6-8 year olds. As a 2023 service project, they decided to plant flowers using their cookie money to purchase flowers and plant them. This completes several things: giving back to our community, money management, giving in general, responsibility, goal setting and follow through, learning experience. The list is endless when I stop to think of it. It also will gain the girls a badge or two as well. We have three dates we are looking at:

Saturday, May 21 9:00 am-11:00am Tuesday, May 23 6:00pm - 7:30 pm Thursday, May 25 6:00pm- 7:30pm

We would love the opportunity to give our service to beautify our city. I can be reached through email at <a href="makeller6611@gmail.com">makeller6611@gmail.com</a> or by phone (208) 420-6975 for further questions and/or information.

Sincerely, Michelle Keller GS Troop2055 Leader